
Havasupai's January Newsletter
A message from our
Principal

Just a friendly
reminder...Please be sure
you are using the
crosswalk to cross the
parking lot and street
before and after school. It
is important that we
model these safety
procedures for our young
ones. We appreciate your
support in keeping our
students safe! 

Dates to remember:
Spirit Days- 

Thursday Coyote Shirt
Friday- Purple Game Day shirt

1.3.22- School Resumes
1.10.22- S.T.E.M. Club 2:30-3:30

PM
1.10.22- Kindness Club 2:30-3:30

PM
1.13.22- Spelling Bee 1:30-3:00

PM
1.17.22- MLK Day No school

1.24.22- S.T.E.M. Club 2:30-3:30
PM

1.24.22- Kindness Club 2:30-3:30
PM

1.26.22- PTSO Meeting
1.31.22- Kindness Club 2:30-

3:30PM






880 Cashmere Dr. Lake Havasu City, AZ 86404
https://havasupai.lhusd.org

https://facebook.com/havasupaielementary
T- 928.505.6040

Fax-928.505.6059
Hours Monday-Friday

7:30 AM- 3:00 PM



PTSO POST
PTSO Meeting

Topic: Havasupait PTSO
Time: 3:15

January 26,2022
In Library

Please LIKE our Facebook Page
@FB.COM/HAVASUPAIELEMENTARY

SCHOOL PLEDGE
Today I will be

respectful,
responsible, and

show pride in myself
and in my school.



CHARACTER TRAIT

TRUSTWORTHINESS

An example of

Trustworthiness

is when other

people can count

on you to do the

right thing.

We look forward to even bigger and better things

in the New Year!
Coyotes of the week

Natalia Alonso
Seth Bucher

Adalynn Gilbreath
Malachi Mallot
Makala Ernst

Cameron Suitor
Olivia Newell

Nadia Hernandez
Kali Benanti

Xochitl Carpio
Sierra Casares
Bradley Diaz

Ayden Coronado
Alexi Bettendorf
Evilyn Guarino
Jayden Rojas
Ivory Stucker

Kalona Pennell





Nurses Nook
COVID has not gone away. If anyone
in your house or in close continuous
contact with your student has been
tested for COVID, please keep them

home until you have a result.
Keeping exposure at a minimum is
important to prevent spreading it.

Please contact the nurse about any
testing or exposure. My job is to

keep students safe in all areas and I
need your help to do this. I don’t like

to send students home, but ALL
students are my responsibility. 

Testing is free and there are several
sites to go to.Continue to maintain
social distancing.Wash your hands

frequently. Masks are no longer
mandatory but highly

recommended. Masks are available
in the Health Office.

Thank you for helping me keep our
students safe.



When your student turns 11, they

are due for a Tdap and
Meningococcal immunization. These
shots are due two weeks after they
turn 11. If they can’t be done at the
birthday, notifying the nurse of the

appointment date will do. 











Meet our New Counselor,    
Mrs. Riviera

  Hi, my name is Patty Riviera and I am the
new counselor at Havasupai Elementary
school. My husband and I moved to Lake
Havasu City in 2010, but my parents and
my younger brother were one of the first
families to move here in 1974. I was back

in Michigan going to college and
graduated with my Bachelors and Masters
degrees from the University of Michigan in

Ann Arbor. I have worked with children
and their families most of my career both
in Michigan and since moving to Arizona.
As the school counselor, I will be working

with students both individually and in
small groups to provide support and assist

them with discovering and developing
problem solving, decision making, and

social skills along with insights into their
developing personalities. I am so excited

to be a part of the Havasupai “family” and
I look forward to getting to know

everyone better. I am a good listener and
a team player, so we can all work together

to make each student’s experience at
Havasupai Elementary a happy ad

productive learning adventure. 
   

P.A.W.S Reading Program
Precious Animals with Students



This program gives students grades
1st-4th the opportunity to read to
trained dogs, with parent concent.


